
    Home       Learning 
22nd November 2019 

Phonics, Literacy & Numeracy Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

In Phonics the children have learnt /s/, /a/, /t/, /p/, 

/i/, /n/, /m/, /d/, /g/, /o/, /c/, /k/, /ck/, /e/, /u/, 

/r/, /h/, /b/, /f/, /ff/, /l/, /ll/ and /ss/.  This week 

we have introduced the phonemes (letter sounds) /j/ 

for jam, /v/ for van, /w/ for wind and /x/ in box.  

See if your child can recognise these phonemes and 

try to write them at home this weekend. 

 

We have also introduced the Tricky Word Tree, 

these words have to be remembered by sight as 

they are too tricky to sound out.  The words 

we’ve learnt so far are I, no, the & to. 

 

In Literacy we have been adapting the Three Little 

Pigs Story Map.  We’ve added and changed scenes 

for the traditional story.  See if you can add a scene 

or change a character/setting for a favourite story. 

 

During Maths we have introduced counting in 10s 

to 100 and used Billy Goats to solve addition 

problems.  See if your child can add two groups 

of objects together and count on to find the total 

number. 

 

A large proportion of children are finding it difficult 

to write their name and recognise numbers 0-10.  

Please practise these key skills with your child. 

 

Open Phonics sessions will continue on Wednesday 

mornings, these have been very popular so we are 

asking adults only attend one session per term.  

Next week we will focus on the traditional story 

‘Cinderella.’ 

 

Next Steps – Each child has had their Literacy next 

steps reviewed in class this week.  We have shared 

with you how they got on and to help them move 

forward it is important that you practise their next 

step at home.   

 

The children will continue with their P.E lessons on 

Tuesdays and children are expected to fully 

change.   

 

All children must have a book bag in school to help 

take home letters; work and their belongings.  Please 

check them daily and hand any completed 

letters/forms directly to a staff member. 

 

Stars of the week will be announced every Friday 

and displayed within the Reception Area and on 

Twitter.  Follow us at @moorlands_EYFS. 

 

Please take the time to update some key learning 

events of your child onto Tapestry so that we get a 

well-rounded view of your child and all that they can 

do. 

 

Dates for your diary 

EYFS Christmas Production 17th December 9:15-

10:00am 

Messy Christmas (parent learning café) 18th 

December 1:30-2:30pm 
 

 

Well done to all the children for solving addition 

problems using the Billy Goats Gruff! 


